BOOK REVIEW By Omar Fowler,
FSR Director and Consultant (P.R.A. Derby)

THE THREAT. THE SECRETAGENDA: WHAT THE ALIENS WANT...
AND HOW THEY PLAN TO GET IT. By Dr David M. Jacobs, Ph.D.
1998, Hardback. U.S.$ 23, U.K. £16.99. Published by Simon and Schuster,
ISBN 0-684-81484-6.

I had the pleasure of meeting with Dr David M. Jacobs
in 1992 when he addressed a conference held at
Manchester University. The revelations that he made
then have been superseded by the sensational claims
made in this, his latest book, The Threat.

The pattern of Alien intervention with our human
species as described by him seems utterly fantastic, and
more suited to the world of Science Fiction. We are asked
to accept the stories of our participation in the Alien
breeding program, which is intended to produce a hybrid
species that may ultimately take over control of our world.

Dr. Jacobs leaves nothing out; the stealing of eggs
from our females, the wholesale theft of sperm from our
males (by whatever means), and then the later introduction
of the Alien/human hybrid to the human mother.

It appears that most of these procedures are carried
out by small ‘Greys’, working under the supervision of a
taller Alien controller.

The human victims are often subjected to the Aliens
peering closely into their faces, with the huge black Alien
eyes performing some kind of ‘mindscan’ operation on the
helpless human. A common feature being the inability of
the victim to move, other than to follow the movement of
the Aliens with their eyes.

It seems that a ‘downloading’ of information is then
made, either to steal the memories of the human, in order to
pass them on to the ‘hybrid’ or, in turn, to infiltrate the
mind of the human victim with some kind of Alien control
procedure. At times a glowing multifaceted orb may be
cupped in the hands, which apparently facilitates the
‘mindscan’ operation.

It seems highly probable that the Alien hybrid program
has been going on for years, and that in many cases they
may have achieved their goal. We are told that the Aliens
have produced the ultimate hybrid and that many of them

are now on Earth and may be working alongside their
unsuspecting human colleagues.

At this juncture, we could well ask, what is the basic
human species? A very young child has no blueprint for
living and, like a very young animal,it is dependent upon
its parents for survival. From an early age we are subjected
to a period of learning to conform and behave to a pattern
as decreed by the society and culture that we are born
into. Our human brain could be likened to a new computer,
with only a small percentage of its capability being used.
But could we be in the throes of having a new computer
programmer?

It might well be the case that “ The Earth is in danger
and humans are the problem.” At times Dr Jacobs might
well be thought to be making claims in his book that border
on near-hysteria. There is, however, only one minor
problem....his deductions are made on well researched
materiall What he has related in his book are
conclusions reached as the result of his extensive
investigation into numerous ‘contactee’ incidents. A
world-wide pattern of identical abductions has been
established. Should we not share his concern as to what
is our ultimate destiny?

I recently investigated a local UFO sighting*, and was
amazed to discover that the witnesses were part of a family
unit that had been subjected to Alien visitations....Many
of'the incidents conforming to the pattern referred to in Dr.
David M.Jacobs book ‘The Threat’!

* ‘An Interview- With The Winfield Family ',
2lst July 1988.

NOTE BY EDITOR OF FSR.
1 intend to follow up by printing the full text of Mr Fowler’s
Interview with the Winfield Family as soon as possible.®

U.S. AIR FORCE PLANES AND SAUCERS DURING
KOREAN WAR IN 1952.
© By Dr Richard F. Haines, FSR Consultant.

[This account comes from the book ADVANCED AERIAL
DEVICES REPORTED DURING THE KOREAN WAR, by
FSR Consultant Dr. Richard F. Haines, Ph.D, published by
LDA Press, Los Altos, California, 1990, pages 39 and 40.
Quoted from UFO Round-up, Vol.2, No.20. EDITOR FSR]

Forty-six years ago, on May 15, 1952, U.S. Air Force

planes chased UFOs over North Korea. The incidents
appear to have taken place in the lakes district south of
Changsong-ni and north of the Nangnim Mountains. Here
are the actual combat reports for both UFO encounters:
“Air Intelligence Information Report 52-79 dated 28
May 1952 describes a brief but interesting encounter with
a UFO by two ‘very reliable’ pilots of the 51st Fighter-



Interceptor Wing, 25th Fighter-Interceptor Squadron. The
two planes were on Mission C/51-02 flying wing positions
in Maple flight. Lt. McCarthy was the first pilot to see the
strange object. He had completed 27 combat missions.
The other unnamed pilot was the Interceptor Group
Operations Officer with 56 combat missions completed.
Following is a summary of key events:”

“A silvery oval-shaped object larger than a MiG jet
airplane was seen at the nine o’clock position below the
two F-86E (Sabre) jet airplanes at an estimated altitude of
from 8,000 to 10,000 feet and about twenty miles (32
kilometres) away. The single-seat airplanes were on a
heading of 280 degrees; the object continued on in a straight
flight path and disappeared at about the three o’clock
position.

While flying at an altitude of 30,000 feet and an airspeed
of 500 knots, both eye-witnesses saw the object for only 3
to 5 seconds and noted that the object travelled at an
estimated 1,300 to 1,500 mph in a ‘rolling manoeuvre.” The
reported weather (at 8 pm on May 15, 1952) was a medium
haze with visibility of 10 - 12 miles.”

Note by Editor of UFO Round-Up

The MiG-15 had a wingspan of 10 metres or 33 feet.

McCarthy’s UFO was probably 12 metres or 40 feet in

diameter.)

The second report was at 6.35pm on May 15, 1952.
“Air Intelligence Information Report No. 52-81 describes
an encounter between the pilot of an F-51 (Mustang —
same model as Tommy Mantell’s) propellor-driven fighter
bomber and a silver object estimated to be about 50 feet in
diameter. The aircraft was assigned to the 18th Fighter
Bomber Group. The pilot had flown 76 combat missions in
WW2 (World War II).

He was... flying on a heading of 180 degrees at an
altitude of 9,000 feet; he first noticed the object at the one
o’clock position. ‘By the time 1 called the object in as a
bogey, it had moved to the 3 o’clock position and started
a steep climb, which | assumed was the beginning of a
loop, but at the vertical position in the loop, the object
moved forward in its original course of travel (360 degrees)
and wavered momentarily and then descended and
disappeared into the haze which reached an altitude of
approximately 7,000 to 8,000 feet.

While the (F-51) airplane was travelling at only 240
mph, the UFO was estimated to be moving at 1,000 mph,
first to the east and then changing to the north. It was at
approximately the same altitude as the airplane during the
15-to-25 second-long sighting.” W

THE “COLORADO CONNECTION?”.
© By Graham Conway, FSR Consultant
(British Columbia, Canada)

On September 2nd, 1995, Mrs. Nancy Teargarden and
her husband spotted a pear-shaped object very high in
the sky. It was travelling northwest to southeast very
slowly, and remained in view from 10.10. am to 10.22 am.
The vehicle emitted neither vapour trail nor noise. A cloud-
free atmosphere provided the couple an unobstructed
viewing of the object through their binoculars.

Residents of Parksville on Vancouver Island, these
witnesses are all too familiar with constant military aircraft
that fly in and out of Comox Air Base. As this craft appeared
to eject flame from its rear section it consequently raised
the problem of'rational identification.

After some lengthy analysis and no reasonable
conclusions, Mrs. Teargarden decided to inform the
authorities, therefore she called the Comox Air Base.

Not only were they interested in her sighting but asked
her a number of questions. Then they asked her to hold
on a minute. Whilst she waited she thought she heard a
voice in the background say “Quebec”. Shortly after, a
woman came on the line and announced that Mrs.
Teargarden was in contact with North American Air Defence
(NORAD) in Colorado.

Once again she related her sighting details, more
questions were asked and the NORAD woman seemed to
be excited. Again Mrs. Teargarden was asked to wait and
once more transferred, this time to a male officer (?) who
listened to her story.

Although Mrs. Teargarden was very much prepared to
send her excellent sketch and detailed account to NORAD,
the officer (?) would neither provide her with his name or
location, only stating that he was not permitted to reveal

that information and that should they decide they wanted
the material she offered, then they would make
arrangements to collect it.

In January, 1996, a young man in Delta (a suburb 30
kilometres southeast of Vancouver) also had a sighting
that he reported. His call was “patched” through to
Colorado. (4s we lost the return number for this person,
no other information is available).

On the 15th January, 1997, around 6.10 am, Natalie
Preston, who lives in an apartment on East 6th Avenue in
Vancouver, watched a light rapidly approach her bedroom
window. Coming to a halt, it hovered outside her second
storey window and rapidly flashing coloured lights were
all she could see.

Grabbing her baby, she panicked, dashed down stairs
and phoned 91 1. The police operator was more than a little
curious and as, at that time, emergencies were at the bottom
end of the scale, proceeded to ask Natalie a number of
questions. After several minutes of exchange the police
operator suggested she should call a number she had at
hand. Ms. Preston dialled the number provided and was
surprised when the Canadian Forces Base Chilliwack (1)
answered. The operator asked her questions and soon
afterwards requested she stay on the line.

Next stop Colorado. A chat with the operator, who
then announced that an officer would call her back that
afternoon. Sure enough the phone rang. He said they had
not been able to find anything in her area ( what were they
looking for and how were they trying to locate it)... he
added that they didn’t believe in UFOQs,... and what she
had witnessed was no doubt a meteor!!



